Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Report to Council

From: Jay protz
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 8:03 AM

Subject: Report to Council

>

Good Morning Adam,
| hope this email finds you well. This is a follow up to my previous email sent on Monday.

Please accept this as my letter of intent to report to council on the $10 000 donation made so the Saskatoon
Firefighters. This money was used to assist our sister city of Chernivtsi Emergency Services department. The money was
used to purchase and ship various communication pieces to Chernivtsi to help protect and server their citizens and the
influx of displaced people they are seeing.

Thank you,

Jay Protz

Saskatoon Firefighters
Local 80

Executive member



